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2012 State Plan Survey 

 
The North Carolina State Historic Preserva-
tion Office is updating the state’s compre-
hensive historic preservation plan, “Legacy”, 
which serves as a statement of public policy 
for historic preservation. The plan will assess 
the current status of historic resources and 
preservation efforts in North Carolina, examine needs 
and issues affecting preservation, and articulate goals 
and objectives, to serve as a general guide for the 
continued preservation of the state’s historic resources 
over the next five years.  
 
To generate broadly-based participation in developing the 
plan, we are distributing a questionnaire to the general 
public and a range of public officials, local governments, 
and preservation professionals. If you could please forward to colleagues of 
your own to help us gather a larger pool of respondents, we would be quite 
appreciative. The survey will close January 15th, 2012. Thank you for taking 
the time to complete this important survey, as well as forwarding along to in-
terested participants. The survey is accessible selecting the link below or via 
our website and our blog. 
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CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 
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